
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Daca nu intelegeti continutul acestei scrisori, va rugam sa va adresati biroului receptie pentru a primi asistenta necesara 

 
 

 

                              

              

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our families celebrating a very happy Eid al-Fitr! 

On Friday 14th May OR Friday 21st May (depending on when Eid falls) we will be celebrating Eid by having separate 

parties in your child’s classrooms. 

Uniform: children can come to school in their party/Eid clothes.  

Food for Eid Parties:  Please ensure that any food given is shop bought only and contains no nuts, traces of/or lentils.  
All packaged food must be brought into school by Tuesday 11th May  so that they can be quarantined before the 
party.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

Mrs S Patel 

 

Deputy Head Teacher  


